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September 26, 2024 
 
Jeffrey Jacoby 
Schmidt Construction Company 
2635 Delta Dr.  
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
 
RE: Fountain Pit, Permit NO. M-1982-155, Technical Revision (TR-4), Inert Fill Notice  
 
Dear Mr. Jacoby:  
 

On September 16, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 112c Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit Technical Revision application for the Fountain Pit, which is located in El 
Paso County. Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following additional 
information must be received before the Division can consider your application complete and technical 
review can begin. Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of September 17, 2024. 

 

1. The Division recognizes that the exact quantity, placement, and nature of import material is 
unknown at this time. Therefore, the Division requires that the Operator commit to submission of 
this information as supplemental material to the Fountain Pit’s Annual Report each year. 
Additionally, the Annual Map each year shall show where inert fill was placed within the site. 
Please respond.  

 

You have thirty (30) days from September 17, 2024 to submit all necessary documents that the Division 
needs for the application to be considered filed. If, at the end of the thirty day period, the application has 
not been determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny the application and terminate the 
application file. 

This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your application. 
The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of 
the Act after submittal of all required items 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 720-
868-7757 or hunter.ridley@state.co.us  

 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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